
Wyndham Park Nursery School and  
its partnership of schools has joined 
LTSA SCITT for September 2021.  

For all prospective applicants we will be 
hosting an online Zoom recruitment event  
on Tuesday 15th December at 7pm  
so you can find out more about  
our primary programme. 

If you would like to join us please email: 
pslack@lincstsa.co.uk  
who will share the Zoom link with you. 
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